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Our mission is to create a safe, respectful evidence-based learning environment where a diversity of 

student learners feel: Valued, actively engaged, challenged and supported to achieve success and 

maximum independence post-school. 
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KEY DATES 

 18th September - Term 3 Ends 

2:30pm finish 

4th October - Daylight Savings starts 

5th October - Term 4 Starts 

8th -15th November - NAIDOC 

Week 

 

Students in Middle Years Green have all had a fantastic term 

3, with lots of amazing learning taking place. In science we 

have been learning about the water cycle and saving water. 

As a class we have taken photos and identified many 

different places we can find water, as well as lots of ways that 

we use water around the school.  This term we have 

completed experiments that have helped us begin to learn 

about evaporation and condensation. We have also 

enjoyed water play where we had lots of fun pouring and 

mixing colours in water. Students have planted seeds and 

seedlings and have watched them grow and change.  

 

Middle Years Green  
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Hamlyn Views School is committed to the safety 

 and wellbeing of all children and young people 

 and has zero tolerance for any form of child abuse 

PRINCIPALS MESSAGE 

As the days become a little warmer 

and the sun stays out little longer, 

we have come to the final week of 

term 3!  

 

SSG’s  

It has been a positive and 

productive end to the term with 

some great opportunities to reflect 

on the learning of our students in 

the Student Support Group 

meetings last week. Thank you to all 

our families for being flexible and 

engaging with classroom teachers 

through Webex and by phone last 

week to complete this important 

work.  

 

COVID-19  

We continue to be grateful to 

families for supporting the ‘new 

normal’ routines resulting from the 

Covid-19 Pandemic. We will 

continue to update you with any 

new requirements as they are 

announced by the State 

Government. As per current 

arrangements, Specialist Schools 

remain open for all students. We 

look forward to seeing all of our 

students back at school on the first 

day of term 4, Monday 5th October, 

2020. 

As the restriction ease, it becomes 

more important than ever that 

families ensure children are kept 

home if they have even the mildest 

symptoms. Students should not 

return to school until all symptoms 

have gone away. We understand 

this can cause inconvenience and 

we thank our families for supporting 

us to keep our school safe, healthy 

and free from COVID-19. Our staff 

are taking every precaution to 

ensure our students stay healthy 

and our school stays open and we 

really appreciate the contributions 

our parent community makes by 

following these processes. 

 

Finally, I hope all of our students, 

families and staff have a wonderful 

spring break over the next two 

weeks, we look forward to 

continuing our positive and 

engaging learning programs in 

term 4. 

 

Michele Marcu  

Acting Principal 
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